
Follow us on @cupek12bc on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter, and visit bcschools.cupe.ca for news and resources. 

Bulletin December 17, 2021 

Solidarity and season's greetings to all our members in the K-12 Sector. We hope 
you’ll be able to enjoy some well-deserved holiday time safely with family, 
friends, and your communities.  

We thank you for your on-going support and solidarity through what has been 
another often-challenging year.  We want to commend all of you for your 
dedication to the province’s students by providing a healthy, clean, and safe high-
quality public education system.  

We wish you and your family the best this holiday season and look forward to 
continuing our work together in 2022.   

In Peace & Solidarity, 
K-12 Presidents Council Executive & Sector Coordinators
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